
According to the Physician-Focused Payment Model Technical Advisory Committee (PTAC) bylaws 

voted on and approved by PTAC on August 4, 2017: 

“Disclosures to the Committee.  Prior to participating in any review, deliberation voting, or 

other Committee work related to a PFPM submitted to the Committee, Committee members 

shall disclose to the Committee in writing: 

a. any role they have played in the development of  the submitted PFPM;

b. any prior personal or professional relationship with the person or

organization submitting the PFPM; and

c. any impact that such a PFPM could have on them if it were approved.”

PTAC members’ disclosures relating to potential conflicts of interest and potential threats to 

impartiality related to the identified proposal are presented below:  

Submission from the American Academy of Family Physicians for a Physician-Focused 

Payment Model entitled, “Advanced Primary Care: A Foundational Alternative Payment Model 

(APC-APM) for Delivering Patient-Centered, Longitudinal, and Coordinated Care”. 

PTAC Member Disclosures 

Committee member Disclosed Information 

Jeffrey Bailet Nothing to disclose. 

Robert Berenson As a Fellow at the Urban Institute I have been funded by the AAFP to 
do analysis of payment models. The last such project was about 4 
years ago. I recently was part of a failed bid in response to an AAFP 
RFP on single payer programs. I had no involvement with 
development of this AAFP payment proposal.   

Paul Casale Nothing to disclose. 

Tim Ferris Nothing to disclose. 

Rhonda Medows  I have not had any involvement in this proposed PFPM. This PFPM 
would have no special or distinct effect on me other than as part of a 
class.  I am family medicine physician and have been a member of the 
American Academy of Family Physicians for years as it is the 
professional association representing my specialty.  I am not currently 
practicing medicine. 

Harold D. Miller I have not had any involvement in this proposal and the PFPM would 
have no special effect on me.  I gave a presentation to the AAFP Board 
in 2009 and I gave a presentation at the AAFP Annual Leadership 
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Forum in 2012.  I received travel reimbursements from AAFP for those 
two trips to Kansas City and I received a speaking fee for the 
presentation in 2012.  I have no current or recent financial 
relationship with AAFP. 

Harold Miller 

Elizabeth Mitchell Nothing to disclose. 

Len M. Nichols Nothing to disclose. 

Kavita Patel I have worked informally with the AAFP in the past and attended 
sessions that they have sponsored including sessions on payment 
reform but I have not participated in the development of this proposal 
in any way.  I also have had working relationships with some of the DC 
AAFP staff including working with several individuals prior to their 
roles in the AAFP. 

Bruce Steinwald Nothing to disclose. 

Grace Terrell Nothing to disclose. 
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